10 DOWNING STREET

From the Principal Private Secretary 6 April 1987

I should be grateful if you could pass on the three letters
enclosed which express the thanks of the Prime Minister's staff
for the hospitality which we received in Moscow, Zagorsk and
in Georgia. If you were able to provide an unofficial translation
of the letters, that would, I think, be helpful. I have sent
the letter of thanks for Georgia to Mr. Roukhadze, Head of Protocol,
Georgian Council of Ministers. If he is the wrong chap, please
let me know and I will pen another letter.

Many thanks too to you for all the help which you gave

N. L. WICKS

Simon Hemans, Esq., C.V.O.




10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 2AA

From the Principal Private Secretary 3-April 1987
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I am writing on behalf of Mrs. Thatcher's staff to thank
you for the splendid hospitality which you gave us all when
we visited Tbilisi. on Wednesday. We had a highly enjoyable
time, made all the more enjoyable because of the great efforts
which had been made to make us feel so welcome. Our only
regret was that we could not stay longer in your fascinating

city.

Thank you, too, for the generous gifts which you gave

They provide a marvellous memory of our visit.

N. L Wk

(N. L. WICKS)

N. D. Roukhadze




